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 Very Rev Mark Franklin P.P. V.F.  0418 785 440 

 Parish Priest & Dean Brisbane West Deanery pp.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au  

 
Parish Manager  Michael Finch 

0452 618 278 
finchm@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Parish Office – 1 Kenmore Road, Kenmore.  Admin Asst. Natali Cirillo  kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au              

PO Box 54 Kenmore Qld 4069 | 07 3878 6655  Admin Asst. Fabian Petroni kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

Office Hours: Mon – Fri | 8:30am – 2:00pm  Safeguarding Rep Steven Bird lsr.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

www.olr.org.au | www.facebook.com/olr.org.au   Youth Coordinator Matthew Foxon  youth.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Vision: To be a welcoming and inclusive community, sharing God’s kingdom with all. 
 

Privacy Policy - https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/privacy-policy 

 

 

 

Our Pastor's Message 
Dear Parishioners, 

In this Sunday’s Gospel parable, Jesus 
spoke to the religious hierarchy of his time. 
They were his prime target and they knew it. 
Already they had plans to rid themselves of 

this difficult rabbi, for they were too preoccupied with clinging 
to privilege and power to accept God’s invitation to the 
wedding-feast. Others had their ‘farms’ and their ‘businesses’, 
their deals and the social activities. Unhappy with being 
reprimanded for their shady practices, they rejected the 
prophets and their message sent to warn them that the feast 
was ready. This story goes on finding in every age a new 
target audience. Maybe Church executive types who run the 
local churches like regional subsidiaries of a giant 
international company should take the warning nowadays. 
But they are not alone. It would be comforting to think of 
ourselves as too ordinary to be included, or that we are 
among those at the crossroads who finally fill the wedding-
hall. Our baptism placed us squarely on the guest list. Our 
profession of faith every Sunday confirms it. But our actual 
priorities might still keep us from making to the wedding feast. 

God Bless, Fr Mark 

Dying Peacefully – No Euthanasia Sunday 

'Dying Peacefully – No 
Euthanasia' Sunday will be 
observed by Queensland 
dioceses this weekend, the 11th 
October 2020. The Catholic 
Church is opposed to voluntary 
assisted dying. However, the 
Church strongly supports high-
quality palliative care, respect 
for patient autonomy, 
preservation of personal dignity 
and a peaceful end to life. Further resources on this issue can 
be found through accessing the Archdiocese of Brisbane 
website: 

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/life/dying-
peacefully/#resources 

 

Parish Diary 
 

Monday 12th October  

 9am–12pm    Bridge, St Catherine’s Moggill 

 12:00pm        Mahjong, St Catherine’s Moggill 

Tuesday 13th October  

 9:15am          Mass, OLR Kenmore 

Wednesday 14th October 

 9:30am          Craft Group – Moggill Church 

 6:30pm          Mass, OLR Kenmore 

Thursday 15th October – St Teresa of Jesus 

 9:15am          Mass, St Catherine’s Moggill 

 10:30am        Nursing Home Coordinators Meeting  

 7:00pm          Maranatha Prayer Group, OLR Church 

Friday 16th October 

 9:15am          Mass, OLR Kenmore 

 3:15pm          Primary Youth    
          Group, (Launchpad) CCC Hall Kenmore 

 6:30pm          OLR Youth Group, CCC Hall Kenmore  

Saturday 17th October – St Ignatius of Antioch  

 5:00pm          Vigil Mass OLR, Kenmore 

Sunday 18th October  

 8:00am          Sunday Mass, Moggill Church 

 9:45am          Sunday Mass OLR, Kenmore 

 5:30pm          Sunday Mass OLR, Kenmore 
 

Please note, you no longer need to book for Weekday Masses, 
however you are still required to register your attendance on 
arrival, along with all other COVID Safe requirements.   

Please arrive with sufficient time for this to occur.                                            

 
Sunday Readings 

 

                    1st Reading Is 25:6-10                 2nd Reading Phil 4:12-14, 19-20                 Gospel Mt 22:1-14 
 

Readings at Home 
Liturgy and Prayer resources for the 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time: https://www.universalis.com/Australia/20201011/mass.htm 

 
 
 

 

Book To Attend Weekend Mass 
Parishioners are asked to book Weekend Mass 

online via Trybooking: 
https://www.trybooking.com/eventlist/olrparishkenmoremoggill 

Live Streaming of Mass 
www.brisbanecatholic.org.au/multimedia/web-cast 

 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time     Year A      11th October 2020 
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Office for Safeguarding - https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Education Ministry 
Our Lady of the Rosary Parish has a number of education services, please contact these for further information 

Parish Primary School            Principal - Andrew Oberthur      07 3378 2412    pkenmore@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Kindergarten            Director - Emma Lane        07 3720 1777    kenmorekindy@catholicearlyedcare.qld.edu.au 

Outside School Hours Care     Coordinator - Alex Mallon          07 3378 8943    kenmoreoshc@catholicearlyedcare.qld.edu.au 
 

Prayer Requests 
If your relative or friend has been removed from this list and you wish 

them to remain on it, please call the Parish Office. 

Recently Deceased: Please remember and all those who 
have died recently. 

Anniversaries: Please remember and all those whose 
anniversaries occur at this time. 

Sick: Please pray for Kurt Ebert, Clint Quinlivan, Krystyna 
Kazimierczuk, Hans Gockel, Rosemary Foxon, Anna 
Stewart,  Katherine Parsonage, Anthony Kenneth 
Thomas, Theresa Crook, Judy Kocho, Melinda Craig, 
Pat Clohessy, John O’Dea, Matthew Gilroy, 
Maria Langenberg, Nadine Jones, Clare Hickey, 
Nina Smart, Evelyn Gardner, Paul Cherian, John Green, 
Jackie Rutter, Cherry Austin, Denise Reeves, Brian West, 
Pat Logan, Danielle Keymer, Benjamin Stekhoven, 
Chris Morris, Sobhon (Mo) Kanithasevi, Annette Boyle, 
Noelene Casey, and all those who are sick. 

Parish Giving 

This week we have taken delivery of new contactless 
donation devices which have been installed in both 
churches. This new facility will compliment the existing cash 
& envelope collection boxes. Simply tap your pay-wave 
enabled credit/debit card or smart phone on the device. Each 
tap will give $5 towards the running of the Parish and the 
support of the clergy. 

Electronic Giving Options: 

 Pay-Wave Tap Donations at Mass 

 Parish Giving App & QR Code 

 EFTPOS via Parish Office in Person or Phone 

 Regular Deduction from your Bank Account 

 Regular Deduction from your Credit Card 

 Direct Deposit to Parish Bank Account 

Thank you for your support of the mission of Our Lady of 
the Rosary Parish. Enquiries to Parish Manager, Michael. 

Parish Youth Ministry 
WHAT’S ON?  

 Young Adults: YA GATHERING – First Sunday of each month,  

after 5:30pm mass, behind the Church. – Next event – 1st Nov. 

 Primary (Yr 4-6): LAUNCH PAD YOUTH GROUP – Friday  

Afternoons during the school term 3:10pm – 4:30pm at the Carroll  

Community Centre 

 High School (Yr 7-12): YOUTH GROUP – Friday Nights during 

the school term 6:30pm – 8:30pm at the Carroll Community Centre 

We will be kicking off a new talk series for the High School Youth Group,  

on Prayer, starting this Friday night! 

God Bless, Matt Foxon – Youth Coordinator 
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